
No. GS/AIGETOA/122            Dated 23.07.2015 

 

To 

All Circle Secretaries 

AIGETOA 

 

Notice for submitting the Expenditure Vouchers/Audit Report for the 

financial year 2014-15  

Dear CSs 

 Notice is hereby issued for submitting the Expenditure Vouchers or Copy of duly audited 

account of your circle to Finance Secretary AIGETOA CGQ on or before 31
st
 July-2015 so that CHQ 

can compile all the circle accounts for final audit of CHQ account before the AGM proposed to be 

held on 24
th
 and 25

th
 Aug-2015. 

 

Failing on compliance of this notice appropriate action will be taken which includes stopping Circle 

Quota, freezing of Circle Accounts and suspension of Circle Bodies.    

 

                                                                                                      S/d 

(R.P. Shahu) 

General Secretary 

Copy to: 

1. Sh. Ravi Shil Verma, President AIGETOA CHQ 

2. Sh Yogendra Jharwal, Finance Secretary (Treasurer), AIGETOA CHQ  

 


